
 

 

 

CORE Back of the House Poster Distribution Guide 

 

You can help CORE help more employees with children in your community by distributing 

Back of the House posters in your neighborhood.  This can also serve as a fun team 

building activity. 

- Print the CORE Back of the House poster: https://coregives.org/resource-center/  

OR 

- Order posters produced on sustainable material from: www.Calagazordering.com  

- Distribute posters to food or beverage service operations in your community and let 

them know about CORE as a resource. 

 

About CORE: Children of Restaurant Employees 

CORE, a national non-profit that is dedicated to serving food and beverage employees with 

children to provide financial relief when either the employee or their child faces 

a health crisis, injury, death or loss of home or place of work due to a natural disaster.    

CORE serves as a resource for any type of foodservice or beverage service operation.  

Examples:  Any type of restaurant, catering service, food truck, cafeteria, bar, coffee shop, 

smoothie shop, pizza delivery, etc. 

Employees can apply for a grant online or be referred through the website application:  

www.coregives.org Documentation is required, and CORE may cover rent/mortgage, 

utilities, medical equipment, prescription costs, childcare, funds for basic necessities, and 

more. 

Ask operators to please post the CORE Back of the House poster on their employee bulletin 

board.  We also have a Family Information Center at www.coregives.org with a listing of 

additional resources that may be helpful for employees. 

Post your activity and photos on social:  #COREgives #Strongertogether 

For questions contact: info@COREgives.org  
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